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July 9, 2021 
 
Karen Reppy 
Legislative Director 
Office of New York State Senator Alessandra Biaggi, District 34 
reppy@nysenate.gov 
 
Ms. Reppy, 
 
Our office received a July 6-dated invitation from Senator Biaggi’s office via email yesterday 
(July 8) to Inspector General Tagliafierro seeking testimony at a July 12 hearing on New York’s 
system of ethics oversight and enforcement. 
 
We regret to inform you that no personnel from the Offices of the New York State Inspector 
General will be participating in this hearing. 
 
Thank you for the invitation.  
 
Regards, 
Lee Park 
Deputy Inspector General for Public Affairs 
Offices of the New York State Inspector General 
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